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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 08, 2010 8:43 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold
Subject: 200497-RO0363-3790 Hopyard Rd., Pleasanton - confirming no 4Q10 GWMR ~COR-200497

~

Jerry, 
 
Per our 11/23/10 telephone conversation, groundwater monitoring was conducted at the subject site on 10/6/10 and the 
results were included in Delta’s 11/15/10 Third Quarter 2010 Semiannual Groundwater Monitoring Report & Feasibility 
Study Report.  ACEH’s 8/16/10 letter requested a groundwater monitoring report (GWMR) for the fourth quarter of 2010 
(4Q10) by 1/16/11.  Since groundwater monitoring data for 4Q10 has already been presented, CRA will not complete a 
4Q10 GWMR and will revert to the semiannual monitoring program for the site with wells monitored during the 1st and 3rd 
quarters. 
 
Regards, 
 
Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A 
Emeryville, California 94608-2008 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
Fax: (510) 420-9170 
pschaefer@craworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 
 


